
Feedback/Suggestion Form 

The end of the swimming season is coming to an end and as valued members, the committee and 

coaches would appreciate any feedback or suggestions that you may have in relation to the club, 

committee, coaching/training, race days etc. Feedback will remain confidential (names will not be 

revealed to the committee) and data from this form will be used to make recommendations at 

committee meetings.  

Q1: What do you feel is working well within the club? 

Q2: Where do you feel that we as club can improve? 

Q3: What is it that your child wants to achieve whilst swimming with NTBSH and what do you want 

the club to be focusing on for the future? 

Any Other comments? 

Thank you very much for you feedback and suggestions. Please email your responses to: 
secretary.ntbsh@gmail.com  

mailto:secretary@twobaysswimming.org.au

